
 

 

 

Announcement 

Change in the person of the CFO and investor relations manager 

 

Graphisoft Park SE announces that Gabor Ormosy, CFO and investor relations manager will no 
longer serve in these capacities with the Company, effective from April 20, 2018 as voluntarily 
and mutually agreed by the parties. 

The Company and the CFO agreed that the competences of Gabor Ormosy will be best utilized 
in a large enterprise setting. Graphisoft Park SE hereby thanks Gabor Ormosy for his work.    

Graphisoft Park SE also announces that Gabor Ormosy possesses no shares in the Company. 

Until the appointment of the incoming CFO, Janos Kocsany, CEO of the Company will assume 
the responsibilities of the investor relations manager. 

 

Contacts: 

Janos Kocsany  

email: jkocsany@graphisoftpark.com 

phone: +36-1-815-3400 

 

Budapest, April 20, 2018 

 

Graphisoft Park SE 

 


